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Farm Service Agency’s (FSA) Emergency 
Assistance for Livestock, Honeybees, and 
Farm-raised Fish Program (ELAP) now 
provides financial assistance to dairy 
producers who suffer milk production losses 
in dairy herds having a confirmed positive 
Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza H5N1 test.

CONTACT YOUR LOCAL FSA 
OFFICE FOR MORE INFO,
farmers.gov/service-center-locator 
For program information and eligibility 
requirements, scan the QR code. 

The Animal and Plant Health Inspection 
Service (APHIS) offers expanded support to 
dairy herd producers, including those affected 
and unaffected by HPAI. This financial support 
helps producers enhance biosecurity practices, 
offset costs associated with testing and 
shipping samples, and eliminate the virus and 
protect their employees.

VISIT THE APHIS WEBSITE  
FOR MORE INFO
For program eligibility and enrollment, 
scan the QR code.
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